
Friday 15th January 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

     

     

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 

Topic: 
This week we will be sharing the story: Tiger 
Who Came to Tea. We are going to be 
discussing the story, enjoying songs and 
learning about Tigers in the jungle. On 
Wednesday we will be having a ‘Virtual Tea 
Party’ – please bring a drink and a snack! 
 

Phonics: 
Sounds 

sh th 
Pre-cursive formation 

c a d 
The children will be having a go to first 
read and then write words that have the 
sounds sh or th in. They can even have a 

go at writing a few sentences that 
include words that have these sounds in. 
They will learn the formation of c,a,d  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Next weeks tricky words to learn: 

to go into 
Please help your child to learn to read 
these words and then learn to spell 
and write them. They could then think 
of sentences with these words in or 
have a go writing these sentences.  
  

 

Maths: 
Next week we will be teaching All About the Number 6. Watching 
Numberblocks Series 2 Episode 1. Can you play some games 
with your child and see if they can ‘see’ how many the dice shows 
without the need to count each spot. We will learn the formation of 
6 Down we go and male a loop, number six makes a hoop. 
Use numicon to help learn our number bonds to 6 e.g. 1+5, 
2+4 etc. Find different ways of making 6 using coins practically e.g. 
5p+1p    2p +2p+2p and finally, subtraction up to 6.  
 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: Some very important information! 
A BIG thank you! As we aren’t able to see all the children at the moment, we thought this is the best way for all of 
us in the Reception Team to say a big thank you for our wonderful Christmas gifts. It was so kind and greatly 
appreciated.  
Zooms next week: Next week in Reception, we will have our phonics Zoom at 9.45am still, Maths at 11.15am and 
Topic at 1.30pm just to mix things up a little for the children! 
Certificate assembly: Next Friday and going forwards, we will be holding a special end of week Zoom from 11.15-
11.30am. The reception children who are in school will join it with us to give all the children a chance to see each 
other. We will give out certificates to children at home and in school and finish by having a favourite story read by 
Mrs Ormandy or Mrs Hart so that the children at home get to see them too! This will end our week and enable you to 
have a Zoom free Friday afternoon to go for a lovely long walk, rest, do some Cosmic Yoga. 
Children in school: Please wear PE kits on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Wellies are needed on Tuesdays please. 

Have a wonderfully restful weekend everyone! 
 

 

 


